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Friday, 29 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Staffing update 
 
I wish to inform all families that after half term I will be taking up a new post as Executive Principal 
overseeing the leadership of both the Bishop Creighton Academy and the Dogsthorpe Junior Academy.  
 
I have hugely enjoyed nearly ten years as principal of Bishop Creighton Academy, we have accomplished 
many great things – I am delighted to be able to continue working with the academy in my new role. 
 
We are currently in the process of securing a new Head of School for Bishop Creighton who will ensure the 
smooth day-to-day running of the academy. I will share further detail of this appointment in due course.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs V Redhead 
Principal 
 
 
 

 


